
I am writing to confirm my objection to the proposed quarry. 

There are so many reasons. However the quarry isn't temporary it's for the rest of my 
children's childhood. Our house backs on the proposed site. We use the paths 
frequently. They provide exercise fresh air and promote good mental health. 

It would be a massive loss to everyone in the local area who use these much loved 
paths. 

With so many schools literally on the doorstep of the proposed site there must be better 
places to place a quarry. 

Kind regards 

Rebecca  Rogers


